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I have read the National Highways extremely complex and opaque response made to the Secretary of State’s
request for Alternatives, Policy, Carbon, Environmental information and other matters.

1. The response does not appear to take the 2021 World Heritage Committee decision into account;

2. Doesn’t appear to acknowledge Grant Shapps’ significantly adverse judgement about the western cutting
area;

3. does not attempt to offer full assessment of alternative routes

4. accepts continued growth of road traffic despite the continued growing impact for environmental concerns
5. has not update the estimated construction costs and carbon assessment.

As a former local government planning officer I place great confidence in the Planning Inspectorate’s
impartiality and balanced approach to enormous infrastructure proposals like this one and trust that this
approach will continue.
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